## Melendez, Yadira

From:

Sent:

To: Subject: Dimitrijevic, Marina

Monday, June 23, 2025 9:45 AM

License; Melendez, Yadira

Fw: Possible Whitehouse tenants

## For file tomorrow



Terri Williams Legislative Aide | 14th District She/Her/Hers/Ella

p: (414) 286-3769

e: terri.williams@milwaukee.gov 200 E Wells Street, Room 205

Use our Click for Action online system to report city service requests <u>here</u>. Sign up for the Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates <u>here</u>.

From: Dimitrijevic, Marina < Marina@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 10:44 AM
To: License <LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Fw: Possible Whitehouse tenants



Terri Williams Legislative Aide | 14th District She/Her/Hers/Ella

p: (414) 286-3769

e: <u>terri.williams@milwaukee.gov</u> 200 E Wells Street, Room 205

Use our Click for Action online system to report city service requests <u>here</u>. Sign up for the Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates <u>here</u>.

## From:

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 9:33 PM

To: Dimitrijevic, Marina < Marina@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Possible Whitehouse tenants

Greetings Marina,

I am very concerned about an article that I read about Mother's and House of Bridges wanting to open up a space at the Whitehouse.

They described having tents outside with events that seem like they will draw large crowds which are too big for the space. Also, the events will cause a lot of noise.

I live around the corner from there and I currently enjoy my quiet neighborhood with ample parking. There used to be

volleyball at the Whitehouse and that was loud enough. These events will be louder because they will have music. And I believe this change will too drastic. Last summer, the Whitehouse had a band outside. It was very loud, but thankfully only happened one time. The houses here are too close together for this type of noise. This is a residential area.

Also, it will cause a problem with parking if they have events and want to have a space where people hang out for lengths of time.

Are there going to be public hearings about this bar/restaurant/showplace Mother's and House of Bridges? I want to participate and voice my opinion.

Please support my concerns. Thank you,

## Melendez, Yadira

From:

Dimitrijevic, Marina

Sent:

Monday, June 23, 2025 9:42 AM

To:

License; Melendez, Yadira

Subject:

Fw: Mother's -House of Bridges.

For Mother's file tomorrow.



Terri Williams Legislative Aide | 14th District She/Her/Hers/Ella

p: (414) 286-3769

e: <u>terri.williams@milwaukee.gov</u> 200 E Wells Street, Room 205

Use our Click for Action online system to report city service requests <u>here</u>. Sign up for the Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates <u>here</u>.

From:

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 7:03 AM

To: Dimitrijevic, Marina < Marina@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Re: Mother's -House of Bridges.

Thank you very much for getting back to me so promptly.

On May 13, 2025, at 4:44 PM, Dimitrijevic, Marina < Marina @milwaukee.gov > wrote:

!! I believe the plans are in line with what you are used to in terms of volume and end time. Maybe less frequent outdoor activity. Vanessa Rose who is opening the venue will host a neighbor meeting to discuss plans and make sure everyone is informed and comfortable with the new venue's operations. I will let you know once I get notice of her meeting date, though you will get a flyer before I do.

Thank you for sharing your concerns,

<Outlook-

k4uuorfh.jpg>

Terri Williams

Legislative Aide | 14th District

She/Her/Hers/Ella

p: (414) 286-3769

e: <u>terri.williams@milwaukee.gov</u> 200 E Wells Street, Room 205

Use our Click for Action online system to report city service requests <u>here</u>. Sign up for the Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates <u>here</u>. From:

Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 3:52 PM

To: Dimitrijevic, Marina < Marina@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Mother's -House of Bridges.

Marina,

I have a concern about the new business that will be occupying the White House in Bay View (2900 S. KK Ave.)

I live one house away and have heard there may be a tent in the parking lot with occasional events.

My concerns are the frequency of this, the level of noise, and to what time in the evenings? Not sure of the size of crowds this will draw?

Over all I do not object to this business.

Have been living at this address over 30 years. When this location was a bar and volleyball was played outside they were very respectful to keep the noice at bay and the games were over by 9:30 or 10:00. They would quickly respond to a call if there was too much noise. Music was not outside.

The recent restaurants were very respectful also.

Thank you,

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements.